


 
 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Atlanta Regional Office 
61 Forsyth Street, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
DIVISION OF M EDICAID & CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 
 
 
January 7, 2014 
 
Mr. Anthony E. Keck 
Director, Department of Health and Human Services 
1801 Main Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
Re: South Carolina State Plan Amendment 13-0016-MM3 
 
Dear Mr. Keck: 
 
Enclosed is an approved copy of South Carolina’s state plan amendment (SPA) 13-0016-MM3, which 
was submitted to CMS on November 18, 2013.  SPA 13-0016-MM3 incorporates the MAGI-Based 
Income Methodologies into South Carolina’s state plan in accordance with the Affordable Care Act.  
This SPA was approved on January 7, 2014.  The effective date of the SPA is January 1, 2014. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the new state plan pages to be incorporated within a separate section at the back 
of South Carolina’s approved state plan: 
 

• S10, Pages S10-1 and S10-2 
 
In addition, enclosed is a summary of state plan pages which are superseded by SPA 13-0016-MM3, 
which should also be incorporated into a separate section in the front of the state plan: 
 

• Superseding Pages of State Plan Material, 13-0016-MM3 
 
Notwithstanding any other provisions of the South Carolina Medicaid state plan, the financial 
eligibility methodologies described in SPA SC 13-0016-MM3 will apply to all MAGI-based 
eligibility groups covered under South Carolina’s Medicaid state plan.  The MAGI financial 
methodologies set forth in 42 CFR §435.603 apply to everyone except those individuals described 
at 42 CFR §435.603(j) for whom MAGI-based methods do not apply.  This SPA supersedes the 
current financial eligibility provisions of the Medicaid state plan only with respect to the MAGI-
based eligibility groups.  
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Congratulations to you and your staff for your hard work and strong collaboration.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Maria Drake at 404-562-3697 or Maria.Drake@cms.hhs.gov.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     //s//  
      
     Jackie Glaze 
     Associate Regional Administrator 
     Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health Operations 
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